
  

Poppy Class- Term 5- Change and Growth 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our topic next term is called ‘Change and Growth’. The children will be 

able to name the four seasons, know the lifecycle of a chick/frog and 

know what a plant needs to grow. We will be growing our own class 

sunflower! 

In English, key texts will include jack and the bean stalk, the enormous 

turnip, and the little red hen. Along with a range of non-fiction life 

cycle books.  

In Maths, we will look to 20 and beyond, adding and taking away to 10, 

we will manipulate shapes, compose shapes, and decompose shapes. Please 

keep using Doodle Maths for their homework. This is a great way to revisit 

and consolidate pervious learning. 

In PSHE, we will be looking at ‘Relationships’. The children will be looking 

at my family and me, making friends, falling outs and bulling and being 

the best friends we can be. 

We will change all children’s books on Monday and the timetable remains 

the same as term 4 – PE on Mondays and outdoor learning in our forest 

area on Wednesdays. 

Please support your child by reading 4 times a week at home and completing 

their spellings. This is in their blue spelling book. Spellings include red 

words and words with sounds they have learnt. 

If you would like to do any home learning with your child during the half 

term holidays, why not take a trip to the local garden centre, go on a walk 

and spot new life/signs of spring, grow some vegetables or plants, or visit a 

farm. Please don’t forget to upload any photos / videos to Tapestry as we’d 

love to see what you’ve been up to. 

As always, please see us if you have any queries or concerns. 

Have a lovely Easter and enjoy half term. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Jones 
 

 


